
Dear Legislators, 
 
Criminalizing necessary and normal biological functions without providing sufficient public facilities 
would be an act of vicious cruelty.  It will also clog the courts and push otherwise law abiding people 
into the criminal justice system for no social gain.  People who can't afford a place to use the bathroom 
will not have the money for the proposed fines and probably not be able to get the money, so it will be a 
dead loss to the jurisdiction that arrests them, in addition to costs for appeals which will surely be 
successful given the recent 9th Circuit decision.  Providing toilets would be cheaper and more sensible.  
Thank you 
 
Lynn Ford 
401 N Blandena St 
Portland, Oregon. 
 


